
 
 
 
 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Dorey Way, Hucknall) 
(Prohibition of Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2021 (4244) 

 
A new road called Dorey Way has been constructed in Hucknall off the A611 
Hucknall Bypass. This road forms the access to the Harrier Park industrial area. To 
ensure that parked vehicles do not obstruct the access road, it is proposed to 
introduce double yellow lines (no waiting at any time) restrictions on both sides of 
the new road, from its junction with the A611 Hucknall Bypass to its south-western 
extremity. 
 
The proposals are shown on drawing number H/JMR/3171/02. 

 
 
 

  


